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The Library has a fantastic new microfilm reader 

and printer. One can print, save to flash drive, or 

e-mail articles from our microfilm collection. This 

software also has the ability to lighten a portion of 

an article such as a picture if itõs too dark. Itõs a 

fabulous addition to our services.  

òIt makes printing, saving and reading microfilm a 

lot easier! The monitor has a built in computer 

and comes with a keyboard and mouse but is 

also touch -screen! Keep this in mind when 

you need to do some research!  

Keeping your eyes open for more new and ex-

citing things!!!ó Nicole Langley, Director  
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   From the Directorõs Desk 

  

Mary Doyle Memorial 

Newspaper Stand 
  Mary Doyle was a longtime member 

of the Stoneham Friends of the Library, 

the Treasurer of the Friends for many 

years, member of both book discussion 

groups, and a dear, dear friend to the 

Library. Our beautiful new Newspaper 

Stand was purchased with funds in her 

memory.  

Mary will always be remembered and 

appreciated.  

Mary loved to read and we also plan to 

remember Mary who loved mysteries 

with a plaque in the mystery section of 

the Library.  

 
. 
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The Stoneham Public Library 

is honored to be awarded a 

2017 LSTA Health Literacy 

grant from the Massachusetts 

Board of Library Commis-

sioners, specifically to address the issue of substance abuse.  The li-

brary will receive $7,500 to ñstrengthen its role as a resource for im-

proving the health literacyò for our community.  We will partner 

with the Stoneham schools; the Stoneham Substance Abuse Coali-

tion; and the Stoneham Senior Center toward that end.  The funds 

from this grant will enhance the libraryôs digital and print collection; 

support speakers and workshops; and purchase equipment. The grant 

year activities are implemented beginning in October 2016 and run 

through September 2017.  The goals of this project will be most ef-

fectively met with the 

involvement of the 

entire staff. 

The Health Literacy 

Grant affords the li-

brary a significant op-

portunity to offer the 

Stoneham community a wide array of health information resources 

and programming.  The Stoneham Public Library will also benefit 

from the ongoing partnership with numerous community groups that 

will enhance our visibility. 



August 5th 

Join the Stoneham YOUTH Garden club and explore the fun of garden-

ing and the wonders of nature!  THIS WEEK the Club will Grow 

a PIZZA  or Salsa herb garden.   We hope your  pumpkin (Pumpkin kits 

supplied by Topsfield Fair) are starting to sprout from last week.   , 

soon the club will   help beautify the Library and Senior Center with 

colorful sunflowers, etc.    All this and more. 

This club will hold weekly meetings every Friday morning in the sum-

mer.  Ages 6+ (First grade)  REGISTER for one, 

some,  or all in the Stoneham Junior Library.  

Special thanks the the Stoneham Garden Club for of-

fering this FABULOUS  program  

 

Stoneham Junior Room Garden Club  

Fridays this summer from 10:30-11:45 


